
From: Nelson, Johanna, EDD
To: Bada, Cheryl, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Before the Oil Conservation Commission Produced Water Rule Amendments
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 4:19:51 PM

Received, passed it on to the group, thanks!
 

From: Bada, Cheryl, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 4:14 PM
To: Nelson, Johanna, EDD <Johanna.Nelson@state.nm.us>
Subject: Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Before the Oil Conservation Commission Produced Water
Rule Amendments
 
Ms. Nelson,
 
Please find attached for the Small Business Regulatory Advisory Commission, notice of the Energy,
Minerals and Natural Resources Department, Oil Conservation Division’s proposed amendments to
the Oil Conservation Commission’s rules concerning produced water. I have attached the notice of
rulemaking and the proposed rule amendments with a letter to the Commission.
 
Cheryl L. Bada
Deputy General Counsel
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 S. St. Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505
cheryl.bada@state.nm.us
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